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October 25, 2018 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
  
  
Late this morning, our school was placed in a Hold and Secure as a precaution while police investigated an 
incident in the neighbourhood unrelated to the school. Students and staff were kept safe.  
  
After about 60 minutes, police declared the school was all clear. 
  
I’m proud to say all our students and staff responded appropriately and implemented the Hold & Secure very 
well. 
  
If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me at the school.  
  
  
Sincerely, 
  
Mrs. R. Sull Bains 
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